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A>n: Dockets nuclear medicine

physicians, radiaBon oncologists,
and medical physicists—appreciates the opportunity to comment on the draO guidance, “Marke8ng
Submission Recommendadons for a Predetermined



detailed below would provide appropriate safeguards and enable successful provider adop&on of
modibed ML-DSF versions.

Recommenda®on 1 — Qualified End-Users and Feedback Loops for Local Risk Mi©gadon
Intended end-users of modibed ML-DSFs should be gqualibed to review input data and algorithm
recommendadons independently. Therefore, the PCCP should not suggest reducdons in the
qualibcaBons of the end-user, such as non-expert use of a ML-DSF previously intended for



